
Explore the new 

NCEA Level 1 
science

 standards

What's with the new science 
standards?
This workshop will explore the potential of a 
teaching and learning program assessed by the four 
new L1 science standards

You will:

• understand the rationale and requirements of 
each standard

• learn how to design a course that reflects 
Māt auranga Mā  ori principles

• design a course that assesses these new standards

• amend and develop suitable resources

Kohia Centre 
Wednesday

10 February 2021
9:30am – 2:30pm

FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND SOCIAL WORK www.kohia.auckland.ac.nz

Find out further details and register at:  https://tinyurl.com/y3tn67s8 

JOIN US 
AT 

 THE KOHIA 
CENTRE




